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Holdrege Residential Cleanup
Free One Trip Landfill Disposal Policy

The Prairie Hill landfill, owned and operated by the City of Holdrege, has announced that during May, June and July of 2025, residents of the City of Holdrege will be allowed to dump residential waste for free! This is a one-time, per-residence, per-month policy.
This is an opportunity for the residents of Holdrege to clean up their properties and assist with improving the community overall. This free event is for residential waste only and does NOT apply to Contractors or Commercial Waste haulers.
Residents are allowed to dump one pickup, a pickup-sized trailer or a carload of debris at the landfill once per month during May, June and July at no charge.
To take advantage of this free-dumping policy, Holdrege residents must present the Gatehouse Clerk with a copy of a recent City of Holdrege utility bill AND proof of a Holdrege address.
Residents may encounter long lines and waiting periods because the landfill must maintain disposal records required by the Nebraska Department of Environment and Energy.
Every customer is subject to all landfill rules, such as securing and covering all loads to prevent littering and waiting their turn at the scale.
Tree branches and yard waste are always free for the residents of Holdrege and should be hauled to the landfill separately from household waste. 
The landfill is located at 506 13th St., and is open:
Monday - Friday 8:15 am - 4:30 pm
Saturday 8:15 am - Noon
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